
CITY OF 
URBANA 

AMENDED 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

City of Urbana 
400 South Vine Street 
Urbana, IL 61801 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the City Council of the City of Urbana, 

Illinois will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00pm, on Monday, February 20, 2017, in 

the Council Chambers of the Urbana City Building, 400 South Vine Street, 

Urbana, for the purpose of receiving public comment regarding a proposed 

annexation agreement between the Urbana-Champaign Sanitary District and the 

City of Urbana, for tracts of land totaling approximately 0.335 acres and 

generally located in Urbana Township at the northeast corner of East Main 

Street and Pfeffer Road and commonly referred to as 2912 East Main Street. 

1. Call to Order and Roll Call 

2. Petitions and Communications 

3. Adjournment 

Phyllis D. Clark 
City Clerk 

AGENDA 

Persons with disabilities needing special services or accommodations for this 
hearing should contact the City of Urbana's Americans with Disabilities 
Coordinator at 384-2466 or TDY at 384-2447. 
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